
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
11th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 
You may have seen the announcement last night from Boris Johnson the prime minister, 
about schools reopening to more children (reception and Year 1) after half term. 
 
The prime minister made it clear that reopening schools to these year groups on 1st June is 
not yet confirmed and will depend on what happens with infection rates and other data 
over the next few weeks. It is still not clear how such a reopening could practically and 
safely happen and we have no details of government expectations. 
 
At the moment we are waiting for more information from the government and guidance 
from the local authority and unions. We will be in contact with you when we have 
something more definite we can share with you. In the meantime the current arrangements 
for school will continue. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Mardell 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


